
 

 

 
 

 

Dear colleagues, 

 
It’s our pleasure to invite you to the 

 
Annual Neonatal Neurology Symposium 

 

of the Dutch-Flemish working party on Neonatal Neurology on 
 

Friday January 31st 2025 
 

at Máxima MC Veldhoven 
 

In order to have an inspiring and educational meeting, we invite you all to submit 

abstracts for presentation at this symposium. 
 

The best contribution will be awarded the Young Investigator 
Award. 

 

 

Abstract criteria 
Structured: Background/Methods/Results/Conclusion 
Maximum of 350 words (max 1 figure and table) 
Deadline: November 16th 2024 
Send to: Symposium.neonataleneurologie@mmc.nl 

 
 
 
 

The definitive program will be announced 20 December 2024. 

 
 

On behalf of the organizing committee and scientific advisory board. 
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